
District 13 Report- AWSC August 3-4 2019 
 
I am so pleased to report District 13 will be attending this AWSC in total support. 
At our last meeting we voted to support the vote for the present Outreach 
Project. 
 
All of our meetings feel the decrease of members due to our winter travelers but 
are doing well. Only one meting is taking a 2-month hiatus and we have that 
posted as such on our website.  
 
We are ready to enter the Charlotte County Schools as needed, we are now 
eligible to enter all their schools, so we will be working on that this year. All our 
AMIAS are ready! We will be entering a Venice middle school this fall. Our district 
meetings continue with CHANGE 4 CHANGE to support the Alateens. 
 
As far as District 13 AFG, Inc., goes we have passed Bylaws which were needed, 
insured our district for General Liability and Directors and Officers. 
 
Our Tea & Card Party id scheduled for November 2019, the Gratitude Luncheon 
will be in January 2020. More information will be forthcoming. 
 
Presently we are discussing the need for a DISL, digitizing our records and the 
safety of a printed meeting phone list. All these concerns are in the process of 
discussion at District level. 
 
We are also looking to the budget, to review for the added costs due to our 
Alateen support. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
“Let It Begin With Me” 
 
Madelyn I DR, District 13-58 
 
  


